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The Parish of St. Patrick & St. George

Parish Priest: Fr. Paul Nellikulam 

St. Patrick’s Presbytery, Clipstone Road West, Forest Town, Mansfield, NG19 0BT.
Telephone: 01623 622705 E-Mail : stpatrickchurch17@gmail.com
Newsletter : kendaly@hotmail.co.uk   Website: www.stpatricksandstgeorges.org
St Patrick’s School: Headteacher – Mrs Jane Smedley 01623 478090 www.st-patricksrc.notts.sch.uk
All Saints’ Catholic School: Tel 01623 474700 www.allsaints.notts.sch.uk    
Times of Masses and Other Services: 19th January – 8th February 2020
	Saturday 18th January:
	Second Sunday of Year A
	Flowers:   Val Levy
	

	St George’s 5.30 – 5.50 pm:
	Confessions
	Ministers: Angela, Andrew & Ken
	

	St George’s 6.00 pm Mass:
	Holy Souls
	Readers:   Pam Berry & Kath Learmonth
	

	
	
	

	Sunday 19th January:
	Second Sunday of Year A
	Cleaning:  Val & Linda
	

	St Joseph’s 9.00 am Mass:
	Doroteo Pioquinto RIP
	Counters:  Len & Beatrice Hutton
	

	St Patrick’s 11.00 am Mass:
	Parish Intentions
	Readers:   Mary Wilbraham & Angela Grabowski
	

	
	
	

	Saturday, 25th January:
	Third Sunday of Year A
	Flowers:    Val Levy
	

	St George’s 5.30 – 5.50 pm:
	Confessions
	Ministers:  Alan, Maria & Michael
	

	St George’s 6.00 pm Mass:
	Holy Souls
	Readers:   John Scanlon & Rachel Boulton
	

	
	
	

	Sunday 26th January: September:
	Third Sunday of Year A
	Cleaning:  John Scanlon & Mary Harris
	

	St Joseph’s 9.00 am Mass:
	Juzef Pietrzak RIP
	Counters:  Kevin & Sheila Strauther
	

	St Patrick’s 11.00 am Mass:
	Parish Intentions
	Readers:   John Carter & Carol Hannah
	

	
	
	

	Saturday 1st February January:
	The Presentation of the Lord
	Flowers:    Ann Bishop
	

	St George’s 5.30 – 5.50 pm:
	Confessions
	Minister:    Maria, Angela & Michael
	

	St George’s 6.00 pm Mass:
	Parish Intentions
	Readers:    Ken Daly & Pam Berry
	

	
	
	

	Sunday 2nd February:
	The Presentation of the Lord
	Cleaning:   Rosie & Sheila
	

	St Joseph’s 9.00 am Mass:
	Holy Souls
	Counters:  John Scanlon & Angela Storey 
	

	St Patrick’s 11.00 am Mass:
	Holy Souls
	Readers:    Ann Bishop & Karen Stewart
	

	Saturday 8th February:
	Fifth Sunday of Year A
	Flowers:    Ann Bishop
	

	St George’s 5.30 – 5.50 pm:
	Confessions
	Ministers: Alan, Andrew & Ken
	

	St George’s 6.00 pm Mass:
	Holy Souls
	Readers:  Jackie Massey & James Davis
	

	
	
	
	

	Sunday 9th February:
	Fifth Sunday of Year A
	Cleaning:  Ian Sandy & Cath Henson
	

	St Joseph’s 9.00 am Mass:
	Parish Intentions
	Counters: Ken & Rosie Daly
	

	St Patrick’s 11.00 am Mass:
	Holy Souls
	Readers:   Karen Stewart & Jakub Ulik
	

	
	
	


Your Prayers are requested for those who are sick or are recovering:  Martin Merigan, Rosemary Shepherd, John  Sneade, Bridie Curran, Tina Travers, Mary Cawley, KP (Karen’s brother-in-law), Joseph Dillon, Danny De Largy, John Little, Dianna Bell, Mary  Meehan, Theresa  Douglas, Ron  and Jean Mapletoft, Fr John Cairns, Claire Day, Richard Gleed-Owen and Mrs C. Casey .
EUCHARISTIC SERVICES will be celebrated in St Patrick’s at 9.15 am on Monday, 20th January; Wednesday, 22nd January; Friday, 24th January and on Monday, 27th January, Tuesday, 28th and Friday, 31st January.  Other dates and times will be announced at weekend Masses.
EUCHARISTIC ADORATION: The next session of Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament will be on at 7.15 pm on
Monday, 27th January in St Patrick’s Church           
Holidays: We wish Fr Paul a safe and enjoyable break and while he is away, for pastoral issues contact Fr John Kyne at St Philip Neri, Mansfield on 01623 626366. For administrative issues contact Ken Daly on 07525 920713.  We offer a warm welcome to Fr Carvill who will be saying Mass in our parish at the weekends during Fr Paul’s absence.
YEAR OF THE WORD: Sharing the Scriptures the next meeting will be on Monday 10th February.  Every second Monday evening of the month at 7.15 pm to 8.15 pm in St Patrick's presbytery we are meeting to look at the following Sunday’s gospel. Through discussion and prayer we hope to deepen our understanding of the Bible and the Catholic faith and deepen our prayer life.  Information on this initiative can be found on various Diocesan websites including our own Youth service site: www.ndcys.com.  Please encourage any younger members of our parish to view this page.  
By Papal Decree, the Third Sunday in Ordinary Time – this year 26th January – is to be observed as a special day devoted to the celebration, study and dissemination of the Word of God.  This newly established “Sunday of the Word of God” is an invitation to Catholics across the world to deepen our appreciation, love and faithful witness to God and His Word. 
The National Scripture Tour is holding an event “A Day with Scripture” at Holy Trinity Parish Centre on Saturday, 22nd February.  Drop in any time from 10.00 am to 4.30 pm.
WEEK OF PRAYER FOR CHRISTIAN UNITY:  This weekend marks the start of the annual Week of Prayer for Christian Unity and the following prayer is taken from a Franciscan website.  “Loving God, we ask that you grant us the spirit of wisdom and unity, so that we may be one, even as you are one with our Lord Jesus Christ – and he with you.  Enable all the members of the body of Christ to live together in unity and fellowship with one another, and lead us into the paths f peace and righteousness – so that we may be well pleasing in your sight.  We ask you to teach us how to love one another as Christ loved us and help us to sow one another the unusual kindness that can only come from knowing your Son Jesus.  May the Spirit stir up in our hearts a desire to be united as one in the bond of peace and fellowship.  This we ask in Jesus’ name.  Amen”

UNPLANNED (Additional special screening in Nottingham) –Thursday 23rd JANUARY 2020
Nottingham 40 days for Life are pleased to report that the Savoy Cinema, Nottingham, have agreed to screen the film “Unplanned” for a second night on Thursday 23rd January, in addition to the planned screening on Wednesday 22nd January. Both screenings will be at 6.15 pm at the Savoy Cinema, Derby Road, Nottingham, NG7 1QN. 
 Tickets can be booked online: https://www.savoyonline.co.uk/SavoyNottingham.dll/WhatsOn?Film=29682605  
PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL:  The next meeting of the Parish Pastoral Council will take place at 7.00 pm on Monday, 3rd February.  If anyone wishes to raise an item for discussion by the PPC please contact Ken Daly by Monday, 27th January.
BINGO:  Weekly Bingo sessions take place in St Patrick’s Church Hall at 7.00 pm on Thursdays.  Proceeds to the King’s Mill Scanner Appeal.  Please see notice in church porch or ask Corey Marsh for details.

TEA AND COFFEE AFTER MASS:  Tea and coffee are available after Saturday evening Mass at St George’s on the first weekend of each month.  We had a good response to our recent occasions so please come along on 1st February for a little while to talk to fellow parishioners.  Tea and Coffee is available at St Patrick’s every week after 11.00 am Mass.  Everyone welcome.  If you have any unused toys or games which you are able to donate to the parish, we can provide them for the children who are attending.  Please see Ann Bishop or Corey Marsh if you can help.

FOOD BANK: Thank you for your continued donations. The recipients are always very grateful. We would be especially grateful for tinned spaghetti, tinned hot and cold meat, tinned fruit, sponge puddings and custard, pasta sauce, tinned vegetables, coffee, fruit juice or squash, long life milk, jam and toiletries (shampoo, shower gel and roll-on deodorant). Recently there has also been a demand for toddler sized nappies. Please put your donations in the box at the back of the church. If you want to know more or feel that you can give up some time to volunteer at the Food Bank, please speak to Angela Grabowski.

PARISH FINANCES:
Sunday, 12th January


MAIN COLLECTION        Envelopes   £
305.18  Loose Plate £145.93
Total : £451.11
Thank you for your generosity

SCHOOL NEWS: Parishioners are always welcome to attend events in our schools.  Please see the relevant school website for details of various activities throughout the year.
Items for inclusion in the newsletter can be e-mailed to Fr Paul or Ken Daly (kendaly@hotmail.co.uk) by Wednesday of each week.
